
Elmore Planning Commission Meeting 
 
Meeting Date: April 24, 2013 
 
Meeting Commencement Time: 6:15 pm 
 
Meeting Participants: Shelia Rysz, Sue Cano and Len Plant.  
Steffanie Mosler attended until 6.30 p.m. Nancy Allen and Pat Lencke attended 
as potential new members.  
 
The commission recognized the contribution made by Steffanie Mosey as 
outgoing chairperson. 
 
The hearing for the proposed 2013 – 2018 Town Plan has been scheduled for 
May 22nd at 6.00 p.m. Required notifications have been sent, and neighboring 
towns advised. The proposed Town Plan has been posted to the Town’s website. 
For the hearing, Nancy agreed to be the time-keeper, and Len will handle the 
sign-in sheets. 
 
The major changes from the 2008 – 2013 Town Plan address wind and cell 
‘phone tower issues. 
 
Zoning by-laws are to be reviewed after the Town Plan has been adopted. 
 
Lakeshore development legislation has been tabled until next legislative session, 
with studies to be undertaken this summer. 
 
A scientific study to be undertaken of runoff into Lake Elmore has received 
funded. 
 
Copies of Town Plans for Wolcott and Morrisville have been received. 
 
Discussion also took place about the safety for our students enrolled in school, 
ongoing support of the one room school, careful attention to preservation of the 
town while considering a forward thinking perspective, small business 
development, and cell ‘phone towers. 
 
Minutes of the March 27th 2013 meeting were approved. 
 
Next meeting: May 22nd 2013 at 6.00 p.m. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8.15 p.m. 
 
 


